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Pathways office will be closed Monday, October 12th for 
Thanksgiving.  Call 780‐499‐4175 with any emergencies. 

Announcements: 
Remote Town Hall Meeting  

September 30th - 9:30 am & 7:00 pm 
 

Remote AGM & Policy Review 
October 28th - 9:30 am & 7:00 pm 

At least one caregiver from each home must attend 
 

Unfortunately due to COVID-19 the following have been cancelled:  
Regional Banquet 
AFPA Conference 

Pathways Annual Christmas Party - TBD 
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Pathways has made the difficult decision to postpone our 
Annual Appreciation Event and recognize  

2020 and 2021 together.   
 The following would have been honoured this year: 
          Wendy & Allan K. for 20 years service with Pathways 
               Catherine A. for 10 years service with Pathways 
                  Yvonne S. for 5 years service with Pathways 
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2020 

Child/Youth Health & Wellness  
Reports due for October.   

Please continue to submit these  
on a monthly basis.  Thanks! 


